
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Friday 30th June 2023 
Fairfield News  

The highest attendance for the 
week was achieved by… 

 
Dosbarth Kipling 95.5% 

 
Fantastic!! 

Bendigedig!! 
 

Please make sure you inform the 
school of any necessary absence. 

 

 
    

Attendance 

Week ahead 

3rd July – 14th July 
· Year 4 Swimming 

7th July 
· Reports home 

 
 

Pupils of Year 5 & 6 
had a visit from UK 

Parliament this week 
who explained how 
Parliament works.  

Several of the pupils 
took on key roles 

such as the Monarch 
and the Speaker of 

the House.  
It was a very 

informative session 
about the workings 

of Parliament, 
decision-making, and 

rules that are 
passed. 

Next week, Nursery will be needing plenty of small shells, stones 
and smooth sea glass for some artwork.   

If you are able to collect some over the weekend or have any at 
home which we could have, it would be very much appreciated! 

 

  

Nursery had a 
very busy 
week bird 
spotting! 

They had lots 
of fun using 

their 
binoculars to 
find all the 
different 

types of birds 
around the 

nursery! 


